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The 2017 Comprehensive Annual Financial Report is now available on our website.

Would you like to stay up-to-date on the latest news that could possibly effect your pension? If so, then
join the 71,000 RSA members who have already joined the Save Our RSA Retirement Facebook page. This
page, started by RSA members, is devoted to issues regarding retirement security in Alabama.

The 2018 Regular Legislative Session ended March 29. Read all weekly updates and archives here.

Memorial Day is fast approaching! Start planning your getaway at one of RSA’s outstanding hotels. View
all the latest discounts on the member discounts page.

RSA-1 is a powerful tool to help you reach your retirement dreams! Enroll in three easy steps!
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